From: McCain, Marcy L – Spectra Energy
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2008 2:55 PM
To: naesb@naesb.org
Subject: Comments on the eTariff Recommendation
Spectra Energy Transmission has reviewed the eTariff recommendation and attachment recently approved by the eTariff Subcommittee and submitted to the WEQ and WGQ Executive Committees and submits the following comment.

On page 26 of the attachment to the recommendation form, the data table for the Attachment Data does not reflect a usage or a condition for the data element “Attachment Content Type Code”.  Spectra Energy Transmission believes that this information is comparable to the usage and condition for the data element “Attachment Security Level” and suggests that the usage should be Conditional with a condition which reads “Required when the Attachment Document is provided.”

